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• Board staff began background research

• Bi-weekly meetings of institution accrediting liaisons began mid-April
March - April

• Chancellor & Florida College System staff had initial meetings with 

leaders of potential accrediting agencies

• Board staff collaborated with universities to develop questions for 

accrediting agencies

May

• Chancellor met with U.S. Department of Education Undersecretary

• Universities compile & submit information on costs & processes

• Follow-up meetings with staff of potential accrediting agencies

• Universities evaluating standards

• Follow up meeting with U.S. Department of Education staff

June - July

• Board meets to select agencies best suited for universitiesAugust



www.flbog.edu


